NATHAN M. NEWMARK 26 June 1963 Mr. Robert H. Bryan, Chief Research and Power Reactor Safety Branch Division of Licensing and Regulation U. S. Atomic Energy Commission Washington 25, D.C. Re: Transmittal of Draft of Comments on Bodega Bay Reactor Dear Mr. Bryan: Enclosed are two copies of the draft of my comments which I hope reach you in advance of your departure for our conference in Chicago on 2 July. I am sending one copy directly to Mr. Williamson. I shall arrive in Chicago via Ozark Flight 736 at 5:40 p.m. on Monday, I July, and I shall come directly to the Holiday Inn. I expect that over dinner and afterward we can get our discussions taken care of in advance of the meeting on Tuesday. I have to get a return flight at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday afternoon. With best regards. Sincerely, N. M. Newmark NMN:bjw Enclosure cc: Mr. R. A. Williamson 4643 FIRESTO85-665 PDR